BARNBY IN THE WILLOWS PARISH COUNCIL


MEETINGS CANCELLED
Due to the current situation the Parish Council has had to make the decision to cancel future meetings until further notice, with immediate effect.

This means that the meeting to discuss a planning application (details below), and the Village Committee meeting, which were due to take place on Monday 23rd March, will now not take place as planned.

Planning

Planning application 20/00409/FUL, Wyndels, 5 Back Lane, Barnby in the Willows
Proposed – rear single storey flat roof extension
If you wish to make any comments / views on this application please do so by using NSDC’s Planning Portal, or contacting NSDC directly.  If you wish to make the Parish Council aware of information / views, please email the Clerk (details at the bottom of the page) by Thurs 26th March.  This will give Councillors time to review comments before the Clerk submits their decision by the end of the month.

General information and enquiries

Although we do not, as yet, know when meetings will be resumed, the Clerk will continue to be the main point of contact (details below), and will regularly check emails as normal so please get in touch if you need to.

Please look after yourselves, and each other.

Kind regards
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Parish Clerk ……………………………Parish Clerk   
Parish Clerk:  Mrs Helen Cowlan Tel: 07905 787086

E-mail: parishclerk@barnbyinthewillows.com
Please note – Clerk Yvette Wellard is in the process of handing over the Clerk role to Helen Cowlan – both will have access to emails during this time – thank you.

